

Hooksett Wastewater Treatment Facility

Board of Sewer Commissioners 1 Egawes Drive Hooksett, NH 03106 (603) 485-7000

SEWER COMMISSION WORKSHOP MEETING February 12, 2018

The workshop started 10:45am for informational purposes. Present were Chairman Sid Baines, Commissioner Roger Bergeron, Commissioner Frank Kotowski, Supt. Bruce Kudrick and treatment plant employees John Clark and Scott Tremaine.

Exit 10 and 11 Engineering Proposal:

Dave Mercier, from Underwood Engineers, was in to see the board to explain the proposal for engineering services for "Route 3A Sewer Interceptor and Force Main Feasibility Study"

No votes were taken or decisions made.

Discussions ended at 11:30am.

Respectfully Submitted,

Commissioners Frank Kotowski

Clerk